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20 December 2022 
 

Sent by email 
 
 

Dear Stroud District Council 
 
Stroud District Local Plan Review 

   
As part of our examination of the above Plan main modifications can be 
recommended if formally requested by the Council. This would only be 

where changes are required to make the document sound or legally 
compliant. Can the Council confirm whether it wishes us to recommend 
main modifications if they are required?  

 
The Council’s response on this matter prior to the start of the hearing 
sessions would be most helpful.  

  
Yours sincerely  
 

Victoria Lucas and Yvonne Wright  
 
Inspectors appointed to examine the Stroud District Local Plan Review 
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